
October 18, 2019 

Gerald Kelley 
Code Enforcement and Plan Review Branch 
Division of Fire and Building Safety 
Indiana Department of Homeland Security 
Indiana Government Center South 
302 W. Washington Street, Room # E245 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 

RECEIVED 
IDHS 

EXPERT 

MODULAR 

CONSULTANTS, LLC 

13103 W. Linebaugh Avenue, Suite 102 
Tampa, FL 33626 
813 - 336 - 4930 

OCT 2 52019 
COMMISSION 

STAFF 

Via E-Mail: g__keHey@dhs.fn.gov & FedEx 2nd Day 

RE: Application for Approval as a Third Party lnspe_ction Agency (Renewal) (expires 11-30-19) 
Indiana Industrialized Buildings Program 
675 IAC 15-1.5 

Dear Mr. Kelley: 

Please accept this letter as Expert Modular Consultants' application for approval (renewal) as a third party 
inspection agency under the Indiana Industrialized Buildings Program. The information provided in our 
initial application, submitted on September 29, 2015, continues to be current. 

Our check in the amount of $550 is enclosed to cover the required renewal fee. 

We appreciate your assistance and look forward to continued participation in the Indiana Industrialized 
Buildings Program. 

Respectfully, 

Robert A. Johnson 
President 

Enclosures: Check ($550 renewal fee) 




